
From: Naz Ho nazaninho@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Meeting of LSA's with Counsellor Navid Serrano: Sunday, November 6th from 9am - 12noon

Date: September 25, 2016 at 2:11 PM
To: Altadena Baha'is altadenabahais@gmail.com, Local Spiritual Assembly of Arcadia lsaofarcadia@gmail.com,

BurbankBahais@gmail.com, bahaisofdiamondbar@gmail.com, Karen Williams duartelsa@yahoo.com, Lsa Fontana
fontanabahais@gmail.com, SpiritualAssembly Baha'isGlendale glendalelsa@gmail.com, Highlandlsa@gmail.com, Rosa Bell
dabelha@aol.com, LaCanada LSA lacanadalsa@gmail.com, lacrescentalsa@aol.com, dwightdurand@aol.com, joyuille@aol.com
, Edith York OntarioBahais@gmail.com, Pasadena LSA lsa@pasadenabahai.org, Barbara Marino rcbahais@gmail.com,
redlandslsa@gmail.com, San Bernardino Group bahaisofsanbernardino@gmail.com, sbcswbahais@gmail.com,
Temple City Baha'is bahai.templecity@gmail.com, LSA of the Baha'is of Upland bahaisofupland@gmail.com, Marisol Gutierrez
secvictorville@gmail.com, Jaleh Arman zsaleharman@aol.com, Khalil Sullins khalilsullins@mac.com, Stephen Licata
slicata1844@gmail.com, Sean Lurie sean.lurie@disneyanimation.com, farahnaz Mohammadi farahm88@gmail.com,
Krista Furutan kristafurutan@gmail.com, Soheil Sohrab sol.sohrab@gmail.com, Michele Morris luckynumberis12@aol.com,
MonroviaLSA@yahoo.com monrovialsa@yahoo.com, Linda Gregory lmagregory@yahoo.com, Marilee Kemp
kempmarilee@gmail.com, Deborah Conow dcconow@gmail.com, Marisol C 99marisol@gmail.com

Cc: Lili Moghbel lilimoghbel@gmail.com

Dear all,

The location will be at the home of Saloomeh and Sanah Sohrab: 4314 Cornishon Ave. La Canada, CA 91011

As of today, i've only heard back from 4 LSA's on their number of attendance from their LSA's. The sooner we can hear back, the better we
can plan ahead.

Additionally, to relieve the burden of snack and food preparation falling on just one family, each LSA can bring a snack to share with others. 

Warm love,
Naz

On Sun, Sep 11, 2016 at 10:41 PM, Naz Ho <nazaninho@gmail.com> wrote:
To the Esteemed Local Spiritual Assemblies serving the communities in the Claremont, Glendale, San Bernardino, San Gabriel Valley,
Upland, Victorville, and Whittier Clusters,

A member of the Continental Board of Counsellors serving the Americas, Mr Navid Serrano, will be in the area on November 6th and has
suggested meeting with the Local Spiritual Assemblies serving the communities of this grouping of clusters to review key concepts
from the current series of global Plans. 

This is truly a rare privilege and I can't recall in the past 10 years that a Counsellor has called for such a gathering in this area, so it would

be in our best interest to have as many members of our Assemblies present. Please let me know how many members of your LSA will be

able to attend.

Date: Sunday, November 6, 2016

Time: 9am - 12noon

Location: TBD

Warm love,

Naz  
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